
 

   

 

Armchair Travelers Interest Group News, October 2016 
The Armchair Travelers Interest Group will be meeting Monday, November 7

th
 at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Sequoya Library on the corner 

of Midvale and Tokay.  Sally Lorenz 

will discuss her recent trip to Fiji, 

an exotic location we look forward 

to hearing about.  On December 

5
th

, we will meet at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Sequoya Library to hear Margy 

Walker talk about her boat trip on 

the River Thames in England.  Her 

husband was the Captain.  Sounds 

like a fun adventure. Please join 

us.   

For questions or to RSVP, contact 

Mary Jo Willis at467-8608or  

mjwillis@wisc.edu. 


